
Nikki’s 
Notes 

I want to 
say thank 
you to 
everyone 
who has 
been 
praying for 
my health! In February and 
March I began Hyperbaric 
Oxygen Therapy. For a couple 
of years I had been dealing 
with a multitude of symptoms 
including tremors, shakiness, 
weakness, fatigue, etc.... We 
prayed for the Lord to allow 
healing through this oxygen 
therapy and He answered our 
prayers! We are not sure if 
there are environmental 
factors in Cambodia that 
brought on those things, nor 
are we sure if they will come 
back, but we do know the 
Lord has given healing for this 
time and we thank Him for 
that! I look forward to going 
back to Cambodia with this 
clean bill of health. As always, I 
appreciate your continued 
prayers for our family. 

May 6, 2021

Faithful Friends, Family, and Supporters, 

We have so much to praise the Lord for! First of 
all, thanks to all who prayed about baby Josiah’s 
paperwork. It all arrived in record time, and he now 
has a visa to enter Cambodia. Secondly, the Lord has 
used some health treatments to work a miraculous 
improvement in Nikki’s health. She is feeling better 
than she has in years, and we are so thankful for the 
healing that God has performed.

Finally, we’re glad to report that we have tickets to 
return to Cambodia on May 19. Please be in prayer for 

this trip. Cambodia is in the midst of a major surge of 
COVID-19 cases, and there are a number of additional 
requirements to enter the country. Our entire family will 
need negative COVID tests before we travel, and will 
have to complete a strict 14-day quarantine under 
government supervision once we arrive. At this time, the 
capital city of Phnom Penh (where the airport is) is 
completely locked down, so we will also need to find a 
way to get from there to our home in Memot. We ask you 
to pray for negative results for the COVID tests we have 
to get both before and after the trip, for grace and 
patience for our family as we are confined to a hotel room 
for 14 days, as well as a clear path back to our home and 
place of ministry. We have been so encouraged and 
refreshed by our time here in the US and are looking 
forward to being back on the field.  

For His Name’s Sake,
The Brown Family  
Romans 15:20-21 Prayer Requests 

• Travel back to Cambodia - May 19 
• COVID situation in Cambodia
• “Light of Life” radio program
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